FERAL WILD BOAR

WildlifeDamage CONTROL PROGRAM

Saskatchewan producers and landowners can access support for controlling feral wild boar. On
behalf of the provincial and federal governments, through Growing Forward 2, Saskatchewan
Crop Insurance Corporation (SCIC) has assumed administration of the Feral Wild Boar Control
Program and will operate it as part of its Wildlife Damage Compensation Program.

HOW DOES THE PROGRAM WORK?

1. When a wild boar sighting occurs, the individual should contact their local Crop
Insurance office as soon as possible.

2. SCIC will review the information and determine the next step for responding to
the wild boar sighting.

3. There are teams established in the province, made up of experienced hunters and
trappers, who have a response protocol to act on the complaint.

4. When it has been determined control measures are needed a hunt is conducted.
These hunts have been successful in removing feral wild boar throughout the
province.

For more information about the Feral Wild Boar Control Program or to report a wild boar

sighting, contact your nearest Crop Insurance office, call 1-888-935-0000 or visit us online
at saskcropinsurance.com. |

IDENTIFY REPORT CONTROL

IDENTIFY THE SIGHTING REPORT TO YOUR LOCAL ASSIST THE CONTROL TEAMS
OR DAMAGE SASKATCHEWAN CROP INSURANCE OFFICE IN THEIR EFFORTS.
1.888.935.0000
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